
 

  

 

  Dear Valued Customers, 

As part of our commitment to compliance with Bureau of Customs regulations, we would like to remind you to 
verify the regulatory requirements for your imported goods. 

Prior to importing any product, it is essential that all importers verify and ensure that the necessary permits 
and licenses have been obtained for the item being imported. No product should be imported without 
confirming if the item is regulated and requires permits or licenses. 

Failure to adhere to these requirements may result in delays, penalties, confiscation of goods or other 
legal consequences. 

For your guidance, you may refer to the following resources: 

CMO-No.09-2015-On-The-Strict-Enforcement-of-Rules-Concerning-Regulated-Imports.pdf 

Bureau of Customs website: 

Prohibited/Restricted Importations – Bureau of Customs 

Regulated Import Products – Bureau of Customs 

 List of Regulated Import Commodities and their Administering Agencies | Department of Trade and Industry 
Philippines 

National Trade Repository 

Philippine National Trade Repository (PNTR) | The Philippine National Trade Repository (PNTR) is a web-based 
portal that provides a single source of comprehensive, accurate and up-to-date information on all trade 
related matters. 

Please note that these links are subject to change, and its always best to verify with relevant 
government agencies for the most up -to date information. 

Thank you for your cooperation and compliance. 
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